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Due to the holiday schedules for both the Board of Education as well as the 
CBOC, there have been no CBOC reports presented to the Board since the 
last CBOC meeting. 
 
On January 20 the Board will have a retreat where they will discuss Joint 
Meetings with the CBOC as well as processing requests to be a part of the 
CBOC.  There are four applications pending—one since last Spring. 
 
As CBOC Chair, at both the retreat and in my next report to the Board, I 
expect to impress upon the Board the need to solicit applicants to join the 
CBOC, the need to have serious discussions with the Board on the support 
the CBOC needs from the District—especially with regards to providing 
financial data—and Board Policy 7214.2 which covers how the Board allows 
the CBOC to operate. 
 

 


